
Chariho Girls Softball 
P O Box 88 

Hope Valley, RI  02832 
Local Business Owner,  

   Last year, we had over 130 girls playing on 13 teams in four divisions for Chariho Girls Softball.  Although our 
league is small by many towns’ standards, the Chariho girls have always been competitive with other towns 
when we meet during post season and all-star competition.  However, the level of enjoyment and constructive 
activity that we provide for our players demonstrates the real success of our league. 

   We are a volunteer organization, run entirely by parents.  Our season officially starts on Opening Day where 
we recognize each sponsor and contributor. 

   Our expenses are many including umpires' fees, insurance, trash removal, port-a-johns, field 
maintenance, equipment, trophies, printing and postage, etc.  We rely on sponsorship fees, registration fees, 
and fundraising to run the league. 

Sponsorship Benefits: 

Each team will wear the name of the sponsor on their shirt.  Your business name will also appear on our 
website.  We also have sign sponsorships, where for a fee we will hang your business sign at one of our fields 
for the duration of the season and through the summer. 

Please review the information in the section below and complete/edit​. ​Detach and return it with your                
remittance of $​ 250.00​ by March 1, 2019.  For sign sponsorship please add an additional $400.00 
 
Thank you again for your continued support as we look forward to another successful season! 
 
Kevin Dorgan – Vice President CGSL 
 
Please visit our web site at ​www.CharihoGirlsSoftball.com​ or ​Facebook​ for information and pictures.  

(​Please detached and return by March 1, 2019) 
 

Enclosed is my check for $​ 250.00​ for my Team Sponsorship. 
 
Enclosed is my check for $​400.00​ for my Sign Sponsorship 
 

Company 
Name: 

 

Contact 
Name(s): 

 

Mailing 
Address: 

 

  
Phone #(s):  

Email Address:  
 

Please mail payment to:   ​Chariho Girls Softball, P.O Box 88, Hope Valley, RI  02832 
 

Chariho Girls Softball is a non-profit organization, in accordance with Section 501(c)(3) of the Federal Internal Revenue 
Code. 


